Dear Second Grade Parents,

Can you believe that summer is quickly coming to a close?  I hope yours has been refreshing and fun.  I want to welcome you and your child to second grade and let you know how excited I am to have your child in my class.  I think of us as partners in your child’s education and I want you to know that I do not take that partnership lightly.  As I look forward to the year ahead, I am excited to get to know each student.  My hope and prayer is that each student grows closer to the Lord and develops their full potential to learn all of the wonderful things He has to teach them.

I hope you will attend the “Meet the Teacher Night” on Thursday, September 3rd at 7pm.  This will be a very important time in which I share a lot about our second grade classroom, enabling us to be on the same page throughout the year.  It will also give you an opportunity to see where your child will be spending a good portion of their day and it will give you a chance to hear about classroom needs and volunteer opportunities.

Enclosed is a small chart for your child to work on in the next couple of weeks.  Each time they read or are read to for 15 minutes they can put a sticker on the chart.  When they fill the chart up, they can bring it in for a prize from my prize box.  Reading and developing a love for reading is such a big part of second grade.  I will be offering many incentives throughout the year to encourage the students to become avid readers.  Any encouragement that they receive at home helps tremendously.

If you have any questions before school begins or throughout the year, the best way to contact me is through email – msimpson@hcaeagles.org .  I check this regularly during the day and am usually able to respond promptly.  You may also call or text me at 269-377-8716.  However, I would ask that phone calls be made before 8pm in the evening in consideration of my family.

Thank you so much for the time and investment that you put into your precious child.  May God bless you richly as you make the sacrifice and commitment to send your child to HCA.  I am confident that God is going to give us a wonderful year!

With strength found in Him,

